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Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2017 11:43 AM
To: Margo Duval
Cc: Ashley Soete
Subject: FPSC Internal Electronic Filing Submission: ID=51075  

Good morning, Margo, 
 
Per your request below, we have moved the correspondence DN 04317-17 to the docket file, and have 
updated the parties list to reflect Palm Island Estates Association, Inc. 
 
Thank you for your help and clarification! 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Margo Duval  
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 1:52 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco; Ashley Soete 
Subject: RE: UPDATE RE: FPSC Internal Electronic Filing Submission: ID=51075  
 
Hi Dorothy, 
 
Palm Island Homeowners Association should be changed to Palm Island Estates Association, Inc. c/o Broad Law Firm (1 
entry in the parties list). 
 
Thanks! 
 
Margo 
 

From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 12:09 PM 
To: Ashley Soete 
Cc: Margo Duval 
Subject: UPDATE RE: FPSC Internal Electronic Filing Submission: ID=51075  
 
Hi Ashley, 
 
I see that Palm Island Homeowners Association, represented by Broad Law Firm, was added as an 
interested person on 2/15/17 per parties correspondence DN 01951-17.  Should this contact 
information be updated to reflect Palm Island Estates Association, Inc? 
 
If updated to Palm Island Estates, should that information be updated to reflect representation by 
Broad Law Firm (2 separate entries in the parties list); or should Palm Island Homeowners 
Association be changed to Palm Island Estates Association, Inc. c/o Broad Law Firm (1 entry in the 
parties list)? 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Dorothy 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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From: Ashley Soete  
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 11:10 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Margo Duval 
Subject: FW: FPSC Internal Electronic Filing Submission: ID=51075 
 
Hi Dorothy, Can we get DN 04317-17 moved over to the regular docket-file as well as they are an interested person?  
 
Thanks, 
 
Ashley C. Soete 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
asoete@psc.state.fl.us 
Phone: (850) 413-6098 
Fax: (850) 413-6099 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public 
disclosure.  




